
ASBESTOS   MONITORING   AND   NOTIFICATION 

The   Anamosa   Community   School   District   is   required   by   law   to   provide   annual   noti�cation 
regarding   asbestos   and   the   monitoring   of   our   asbestos   plan. 

The   Asbestos   Hazard   Emergency   Response   Act   of   1986   (referred   to   as   AHERA)   was   enacted   to 
determine   the   extent   of   and   to   develop   solutions   for   any   problems   schools   may   have   with 
asbestos. 

The   District   Asbestos   Management   Plan   was   created   in   response   to   this   Act   and   is   regularly 
updated   by   Thomas   E.   Haas,   a   licensed   Asbestos   Inspector/Management   Planner.   It   is   the 
District’s   responsibility   to   comply   with   federal,   state,   and   local   regulations   governing   asbestos   in 
order   to   ensure   that   our   children   and   our   employees   have   a   healthy,   safe   environment   in   which   to 
learn   and   work.   This   annual   noti�cation,   and   continued   education   and   training   of   our   employees 
are   all   part   of   our   continuing   e�orts   to   meet   governmental   regulations   (AHERA). 

A   copy   of   the   district’s   Asbestos   Management   Plan   is   available   for   inspection   at   our   facilities’ 
Administrative   O�ces   during   regular   school   hours.   All   inquiries   regarding   the   Asbestos 
Management   Plan   should   be   directed   to   Superintendent   Lisa   Beames   at   319-462-4321. 


